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UPDATE - 13 Year-Old Male Killed in Traffic Collision 
 
On August 2, 2021 at approximately 1:40 pm, the Kendall County Coroner’s Office was requested 
to respond to the scene of a motor vehicle collision on Illinois Route 71 near the intersection of 
Ravine Court in Yorkville, Illinois. Upon arrival, Joseph Burdiak, a 13-year-old male of Sutton 
Street in Yorkville, Illinois was pronounced deceased by Coroner’s Deputies. 
 
At this time, the cause of death is pending autopsy and further investigation by the Kendall 
County Coroner’s Office and the Illinois State Police District #5. No additional information is 
available at the time of this release. 


